
********************************** Last Week’s Stats ************************************
Attendance       Offering

First service – 111 General Offering              $  6,075.11
Second service - 62 Building Fund              $     165.00

Total                                      $  6,240.11
********************************** Volunteer Schedule **********************************
Greeters: Today Wilson & Jess Swartley (1st service)

Darryl & Eleanor Wallace (2nd service)
Next Week John & Sue Rice (1st service)

Rand & Mark Ziegler (2nd service)
Nursery: Today Corinne Guntz & Sue Rice (1st service)

Donna Benner & Shirley Kiefer (during S.S.)
Tara Gilmore & Tina Butcher (2nd service)

Next Week Rose & Whitney Longacre (1st service)
Karen Kratz & Maria Dibble (during S.S.)
Mary Moyer & Eleanor Wallace (2nd service)

Ushers: August Alan Kratz (1st service)
Jonathan Kiefer (2nd service)

Closing church building in Aug:   Alan & Tara Gilmore

*********************Sunday School Class Locations and Topics*******************
Upstairs hallway:     First classroom – Jr. High Girls

             Second classroom – Kindergarten through 2nd Grade
             Third classroom – 3rd through 5th Grade
            Fourth classroom – Jr. High Boys
             Fifth classroom – High School

Main floor hallway:  Last room on left – Preschool
                     Second last room on left – Nursery facilities

In gymnasium:  First classroom – Prayer room and Library
 Second classroom – Study of I Peter led by Alan Kratz
 Third classroom – Post High – Study on the book of Romans
 Fourth classroom – Men - “Christian Commitment in Today’s World”
 Far corner of gym – “Preparing for Baptism Class”

Sanctuary:   “Prayer, an adventure with God” led by Rich Longacre & Darryl Wallace
************************************* Prayer Requests ***********************************
Pray for Pastor John, the Elder Team, Ministry Directors, and AJ Longacre.  Also
pray for those in the baptism class and their faith partners.
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
________________________________________________________
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Mary Carlson 215-538-5422
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Pre-service Prayer Meeting 8:10–8:20 am
First Service 8:30 am – Second Service 11:00 am

Sunday School 9:45-10:30 am
Fellowship and refreshments 10:30-11:00 am

Nursery care is provided during all morning services for children 3 yrs. and under.

FIRST SERVICE

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Sharing Time                           AJ Longacre in charge
Pastoral Prayer
Offering         
         (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p.628, blue pew Bible p.1376)    Daniel 4
Message - “How to Get it Right with God”                      Pastor John
Children dismissed for Kids Kinection                 Meet in the gym
Closing Blessing

SECOND SERVICE

Worship in Song - If you need to sit down during the singing, please feel free to do so.
Sharing Time                          AJ Longacre in charge
Pastoral Prayer
Offering    
         (Please pass the attendance pads located under the seat by the center aisle.)
Scripture Reading (brown pew Bible p. 628, blue pew Bible p. 1376) Daniel 4
Message - “How to Get it Right with God”        Pastor John
Closing Blessing

          

To Our Guests:

We welcome you to our
fellowship.  We would like to
get to know you better.
Please tell us about yourself
by filling out the form below
and placing it in the offering
basket.

Name: ___________________

Address: _________________

_________________________

Phone: ________________

E-mail: ___________________

[]   I am attending for the
               first time.

[]  I would like information
          about your church.

[]  I would like a call from
    the Pastor.

How can we minister to you?

_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________
_________________________



This Week at Finland
Tuesday, 9:30-11:00 am – Prayer Shawl Ministry at Betty Drescher’s
Tuesday, 7:15 pm – Lisa’s Worship Team practice
Wednesday, 10-11:30 am – Mom’s Group at the new church
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Youth hang-out at the new church
Wednesday, 7:15 pm – Post High Bible Study at Arlin and Donna’s
Thursday, 5:00 am – Youth leave from the new church for a day at the beach
Saturday, 9:00 am – Leadership Wives’ prayer time at the old church

Announcements
Next Sunday’s message:  “The Writing on the Wall” – Daniel 5.

Please note this change in date – The 4 on 4 volleyball tournament planned as a
fundraiser for the post high has been rescheduled from Aug. 21 to Sept. 18th.

The Discernment Committee presents the following for prayerful consideration to
fill leadership positions in our church.  We will take a vote of affirmation in two
weeks, Sunday, August 15th.

  Worship Director – Lisa Landis
  Fellowship Director – Julie Landis
  Library – Mary Moyer
  Women’s Ministry – Bev Ehst, Sarah Burdge, Diane Dougherty
  Post High – Arlin and Donna Benner
  Jr. High – Karlton Landis
  Boys & Girls Club –Lynn Swartley (1 yr), Justin & Shannon Derstine,
Andy Price
 Vacation Bible School – Jana Scheetz

The youth will be selecting people within the congregation to partner up with as
mentors and students.  Be praying in case your name comes up, and if it does, the
youth leaders will contact you with more information.

September 1-15 we are hosting the Interfaith Housing. Please check the bulletin
board in the gym for items needed and ways you can help out.  See Rose, Karen,
or Ginger if you have questions or are willing to help out.

Urgent Need – Baby Boomers will remember the “Faith House” where some of us
stayed when we went to Mt. Zion for a work weekend.  The daughter of Dan &
Debbie Colton, who run Mt. Zion, had moved into Faith House with her husband
and 4 children.  Last weekend it burned to the ground.  No one was hurt, but the
family lost everything.  Baby Boomers and anyone else who would like to share in
this need can give money to Barb Hess or Janet Gane.  Walmart gift cards will be
purchased and sent to the family.  Ask Janet about the related prayer shawl story.

September 11 – (Saturday) is our church picnic.  Meat and drink will be provided.
If your last name begins with A-L, bring dessert.  M-Z bring salad.


